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New Medical Coding Pattern Education Program 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota (Blue Cross) will be launching a program with Codoxo in early August 
2023 to implement their Provider Scope® solution. Provider Scope® is a platform that reviews the coding 
patterns and practices of providers, using both artificial intelligence and rules-based methodologies. Claim data 
from all lines of business will be used in the analysis of coding patterns. 
 
The purpose of this program is to provide transparency, education, and coding pattern insights to the provider 
community to achieve coding precision and payment accuracy.  
 
The education program may involve Codoxo reaching out to providers directly via letter, email or phone call to 
discuss billing patterns. Codoxo has experienced coding, clinical and billing staff that can help answer any 
questions around flagged billing patterns and discuss the relevant guidance. 
 
Providers will have the ability to log into Codoxo’s provider portal to review their billing activity as compared to 
their specialty or peer group. Blue Cross encourages providers to take advantage of this portal to assist with the 
education process, as it will offer insights into specific billing patterns. Inappropriate billing may be flagged for 
prepay or post-pay audits in the future.  
 
Integration with Availity for this portal is coming soon and further updates will be communicated with additional 
detail and instructions. 
 
For accurate communication and efficiency, providers can pre-register at 
https://bcbsmn.providerscope.com/preregistration. The following information will be required: 

• Billing Provider Name or Rendering Practitioner’s Full Name 

• Billing Provider’s NPI or Rendering Practitioner’s NPI 

• Tax ID 

• Phone Number 

• Email Address 

• Mailing address 

• Fax number 
 
Questions? 
Please contact Codoxo at 470-223-3591. 

https://bcbsmn.providerscope.com/preregistration

